
February 11, 1972 

frs. Alice Kavookjian 
860 United Nations Plaza 
New York, New York 10017 

Dear ~rs. Ka v ookjian: 

·~ 

We g ratefully acknowledge your 
donation of $300.00, for which we have en ­
closed our recei p t 113853. 

JA/ec 

Enclosure 

Sincerely, 

Jack Antreassian 
Executive Director 


